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June 28, 1968

Dear Friend,
We received today the following dispatch from our editor. 

We are releasing it prior to publication in our next issue for 
the information of interested individuals and the numerous ad 
hoc committees recently established in solidarity with the 
victims of the repression.

BRUSSELS. ., > A solidarity campaign in behalf of the 
victims of the Gaullist repression in France has been set 
in motion here. The first responses have proved very 
encouraging and it is expected that the campaign will 
rapidly be extended to other countries in Europe.

The committee in charge of this work has asked that 
funds, which are needed immediately, should be sent to 
Brussels. Checks should be made out to Emile Van Ceulen 
and sent to the following address:

Emile Van Ceulen 
Secretary, Fonds de Solidarite 

la Repression en France 
111 Avenue Seghers 
Brussels 8, Belgium
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